
 

Notice 

June 29, 2025 

Recruitment Advertisement dated 23rd June 2025 stood withdrawn immediately and does not 

have any validity. Now PFRDA has released a new Recruitment advertisement dated 29th June 

2025 for the position of Assistant Managers (Grade A). Interested candidates may apply in 

response to the new Recruitment Advertisement dated 29th June 2025 only.   
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